The World Company
609 New Hampshire
Lawrence, KS 66044

(785) 843-1000

08/29/2005

Mary Susan McCrae
McCrae Puppet Company
8806 Ivanhoe Trail
Kansas City, MO 64131

Dear Mrs. & Mr. McCrae,

I want to thank you both for the wonderful job that you did at our company picnic. I have
to admit that if I had not seen you perform at the Atchison Amelia day’s I probably
wouldn’t have hired you at our company picnic. Several of my fellow employees were
very hesitant of the fact that we were having a “puppet show”, but after watching your
performance, they have changed their minds. Your performance truly is for all ages!!

We had a total of 450 people, of all ages, through out the day at our event and I noticed
that you had quite a large group and the ones that didn’t move over to your stage area had
their heads turned trying to see!! Thank you for such a great day!!!

Thank you,

Jill A. Thorne
Picnic Coordinator
jthorne@ljworld.com



